
PORTSMOUTH CITY COUNCIL - PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

OMISSION FROM FORWARD PLAN FOR THE PERIOD COVERING 
26 AUGUST TO 26 NOVEMBER 2022 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at a meeting on Tuesday 27 September 2022, 

the Cabinet will make a decision on the following item: 
  
A report by the Director of Regeneration 
  
Cosham Development Sites 
 
This report updates members on the Cosham land assembly sites that form the 
intended strategic regeneration area and recommends the immediate disposal of the 
former PCMI site to Hampshire & Isle of Wight Fire and Rescue service [HIWFR].  
This is a deviation from the recommendations previously approved in the Cabinet 
resolution of the 2 February 2021.  
 
 
Any questions about the proposed decision should be addressed to:  
 
Tom Southall, Assistant Director, Property and Investment  

Tel 023 9283 4289, tom.southall@portsmouthcc.gov.uk 
 
  
This decision is a Key Decision for the purposes of the Forward Plan as defined in 
Article 13 of the Constitution but was not included in the Forward Plan covering the 
period 26 August to 26 November 2022 and is therefore an omission from the 
Forward Plan. The Chair of the City Council's Scrutiny Management Panel has been 
notified of and agreed to the decision being made, in accordance with the City 
Council's Constitution (General Exceptions, Section 15).  
 
The reason why urgent action has to be taken in connection with this proposal is that 
the need and urgency around the report has only recently occurred. 
 
The decision will be taken at:  
• The Cabinet meeting held on Tuesday 27 September 2022 at 12 noon.   
 
   
20 September 2022  


